
 

 

  

Sent: Saturday, 23 February 2019 5:55 PM 

To: Local Government Mailbox <localgovernment@ipart.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Port Stephens Coucil SRV 

 

Hi  

I tried to do it on line and got an error message and am now using the email address suggested. 

Thanks 

Barry and Janet Elliott 



 




